May 19, 1961

" de Heer Dr. P. Korringe

~  Rijkeinstituut voor Visserij-Onderzoek
Haringkade 1
Tjmiden, Wetherlands

Dear Dr. Korringa:

The separate of your peper "On the nature and function of
"Ghalky" deposits in the shell of Ostres edulis Linnaseus" arrived
today, and I hasten to thank you for sending it, Your publications
have been of considersble use to me in my work.

With thanks.

Sincerely yours,

H. B, Stenzel

Shell Development Compeny
Exploration & Production Research Division





